
March 30, 2025 
SB 210 
 
I am not in favor of Oregon moving from mail in voting to in person voting. In addition to being a 
huge expense to our State is frankly, not wise. So many citizens have a challenge with mobility, 
transportation and time, in person voting would place an undue hardship on people. Wny 
change a system that works beautifully and has proven to be incredibly effective in not allowing 
voter fraud?! Vote no on SB210 PLEASE! 
 
Lisa Zisa 
Eugene, OR 


